
LCIF NEWS
This is the second of my newsletters relating to Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) using the ‘105D Times’ and from enquiries I have received regarding Melvin Jones Fellowships I am pleased the information is already reaching more members.
Disaster relief grants
LCIF offers a variety of funding options to support various stages of disaster relief operations, including emergency, community recovery and major disaster grants. For Districts impacted by a natural disaster that has affected at least 100 people, including tornadoes, hurricanes, floods and tsunamis, emergency grants provide up to US$10,000 (£7,500). Lions District Governors are able to apply for disaster relief funds to help meet immediate needs such as food, water, clothing and medical supplies. LCIF typically awards more than US$2 million (£1.5 million)   in emergency grant funding each year.
In June 2016 LCIF awarded five emergency and disaster relief grants totalling £37,500. These grants were for addressing immediate needs for flood relief and wildfire relief in the USA and France.
Donations from Clubs -2015/2016
Donations from Clubs in the 2015/2016 year totalled £15,360.00. This was considerably less than the previous year (348,259). Total donations in our Multiple District 105 were £164,698.33 (£430,481 in 2014/2015).
Lions Golf World Cup & European Championship 2016 – October 30th – November 6th 2016
The above is being held in Andalucía, Spain and the proceeds will benefit LCIF. Anyone interested will find further information on www.lionsgolf.info.
Melvin Jones Fellowships
Please contact me if you would like to know what credits your Club has earned towards Melvin Jones Fellowships. It is quite possible one or two could be obtained at no further cost to your Club. If your Club does not have sufficient credits then and additional amount can be paid to make up the credits to US$1,000. Please have a word with me if your Club wishes to make up the credits and I will talk through the methodology.
Has your Club considered awarding a Melvin Jones Fellowship to someone in your town or village other than a Lion who has carried out humanitarian work or supported your Club in a major way?
Presentations on LCIF
[bookmark: _GoBack]LCIF still remains a ‘mystery’ to many members despite its amazing record of funding for disasters, sight, youth and humanitarian needs since 1968. I would be pleased to visit any Club, or preferably Zone, to give a presentation on our own Foundation. (The word ‘Foundation’ is simply another word for ‘Charity’).

Lion Patrick Hamblin, District 105D LCIF Coordinator (patrick.hamblin@btinternet.com)
 
